
Contract Number 25P242 RFQ Announcement 

Project Number 62803 00150-1 

00150 RFQ Announcement 

The Metropolitan Council will receive and open quotes until Tuesday May 20, 2025 at 2:00PM for Route 
22A Concrete Boarding Pads, Project Number 62803, Contract Number 25P242. 

The work of this project includes the construction of boarding pads at up to 8 bus stops along Route 22A 
in Minneapolis. 

Prime Contractors are strongly encouraged to verify subcontractors’ State and Federal debarment and 
suspension status at: http://www.mmd.admin.state.mn.us/debarredreport.asp. 

A pre-quote meeting will be held on Tuesday May 6, 2025, at 11:00AM, via Microsoft TEAMS. Interested 
contractors are strongly encouraged to attend. 

Join the meeting now 
Meeting ID: 289 768 583 394 

Passcode: hh73hw7u 

Dial in by phone 
+1 763-600-8619 

Phone conference ID: 828 175 475# 

The Metropolitan Council is only accepting electronic quote packages via Email. All quotes MUST 
be submitted through email to the Contract Administrator listed below. Complete digital project 
documents are available to the public by request. 

Direct inquiries to the Metropolitan Council’s Contract Administrator, Sally Amoe at email address: 
sally.amoe@metc.state.mn.us. 

The geographical area for this notice and contract is Hennepin County. 

Dated this 24th day of April 2025 

http://www.mmd.admin.state.mn.us/debarredreport.asp.
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NjI2YWExYTMtNjdjOC00OGUyLTg4MjgtZjNmYTBjNDM4YjRh%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22ddbff68b-482a-4573-81e0-fef8156a4fd0%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22f1c4ac48-2172-4ae7-afab-e46ee0f327b5%22%7d
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